
                                                          Monroe County Middle School 

Site Based Council 
September 17, 2014 

 
The council met in the conference room area of the building. All members were present. The 

minutes from the August meeting were presented. Carter Walden made a motion to accept the 
minutes with a second from Mike Pitcock. All members were in consensus. The agenda was 

presented next with a motion to accept by Nancy Holder. Karen Copass seconded and all 
members were in consensus.  
 
The following reports were presented: 

 21st Century Team Council  
Mrs. Rendi Carter reported the highlights of the after school program, S.O.A.R.S., including 
allotment of money to be used for P.E. and music education supplies and a disc golf set.  Mrs. 
Rendi also made a request for after school visitors to come through the front doors to ensure 
the safety of the students.  She also made a request for all site based members to be a part of 
the 21st Century Team Council. Carter Walden made a motion to accept the request with a 

second from Hope Myatt. All members were in consensus.  
 

 PLC’s 
Mr. Harlan reported on the agenda of the upcoming September and October PLC’s. Content 

teachers would be working on pacing guides, student growth plans, and professional growth 
plans. Math teachers would also be compiling a list of similar terms to be used across the grade 

levels.  
 

 Monthly financial statement for August 
 

 Evacuation Plan 
Mr. Harlan presented the school’s updated evacuation plan.  

 K-Prep scores  
October 1st is the release to the media date. Teachers plan to meet during the second week of 

October to analyze data. 

 EXPLORE testing September 23rd.  

 Reading Inventory 

Data is still being collected and Mrs. Hope Myatt will share the results at the October meeting. 

With no further items to be discussed, Hope Myatt made a motion to adjourn with a second by 

Carter Walden. All members were in consensus. 

Tony Harlan                                                                    Karen Copass 
SBC Chairman                                                                 SBC Secretary 



 

 
 

 


